
NEW SCHOOL UNIFORM
WEBSITE LAUNCH

On the 11th of February 
we will launch our 
NEW website.
The URL remains: 
www.price-buckland.co.uk

Website QR code.
This will take you
to the homepage
to search for your
school

If you have ordered
from our website
before, go to the
Account Section and
re-set your password.
You can use the same
password that you
have currently. 

You can then see
previous orders and
manage your
account.

Any Questions? Call us on 01159 640827 


